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Britannia Community Primary School     

 27th May - Summer Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

 

Wishing you all a fantastic Jubilee weekend! 

  

 

Dear Parents & Guardians 

What a great week it has been in school! The children have thoroughly enjoyed the Jubilee 

celebrations and it was lovely to see them so well supported in their assembly performances today. 

As the children took us on a journey through time this morning, they allowed many of us to reminisce 

about our own childhood memories whilst celebrating the magnificent achievements of the Queen. 

The hall was filled with the music of the decades that left all with smiles on our faces. Even the spitting 

rain during our picnic could not dampen our spirits today. Thank you to all the school community for 

joining in with the festivities- the crowns were amazing and Britannia Tower was left dazzling. The 

winning crowns will be revealed after the holidays and your child will be able to bring home their 

crowns which will be kept safely locked in the vault for the holidays.  

The choir must also be congratulated on their fantastic performance at Young Voices. It was an 

evening full of dance, laughter and singing and one that the children will remember forever as they 

sang alongside thousands of other children.  

On behalf of the staff at Britannia, I wish you all a very happy holiday and I hope that you all enjoy 

the festivities of the Jubilee weekend.  

Thank you once again for all your support in making today a huge success!  

Mrs N.Longstaff  
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Clubs After Half Term 

 

Monday – Years 3 & 4 Tennis 

Thursday – Newspaper Club, Football Club 

Friday – KS1 Rugby  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for The Diary 

30th May – 6th June  - School closed  

Tuesday 7th June  - School re-opens/Year 6 Robinwood Meeting, 3.30 p.m. 

10th June   - PTFA Non-Uniform Day for Chocolate/Year 4 Projects in Hall PM 

17th June   - PTFA Non-Uniform Day for Bottles/Year 6 Robinwood weekend 

20th June   - Reception & Year 6 Class Photographs 

22nd June   - Skipping Workshops 

24th June   - Summer Fair – 3.30 – 5.00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


